
Scoil Éanna June Newsletter 2022 

Reminder: School will close for all pupils @12noon tomorrow to facilitate teacher PLC training.   

No buses will run at this time. 

First Holy Communion A huge well done to all the girls and boys in 2nd class for 

the wonderful way in which they took part in their First Holy Communion 

ceremony.  The responses and engagement were commended by family and 

friends, so well done to you and Ms McDermott for all your hard work. 

Student Newsletter Thank you to 6th class for producing our May Student 

Newsletter …. http://www.scoileanna.ie/wp-content/uploads/2022/06/May-Student-Newsletter.pdf  

School Reports will be published for ALL pupils on Aladdin Connect today.  As communicated previously 

ALL report cards will be accessed via the Aladdin Connect App.  This year we have used the New 

Drumcondra Reading and Mathematics tests. These tests were ‘normed’ in 2018 and the following link explains what 

that means with regard to test results. https://www.erc.ie/wp-content/uploads/2019/04/Letter-for-parents-New-

Drumcondra-tests.pdf  

Test result scores for pupils from 1st – 5th class are reported as Standard Scores. See link for explanation 

https://ncca.ie/media/1429/understanding-standardscores_eng.pdf  

Test results for 6th class pupils are reported as STen scores (as required by Educational Passport transition to Post-

Primary).  See link for explanation https://ncca.ie/media/1400/english_tip_sheet_sten.pdf  

Sports Day will take place tomorrow morning for all pupils.  Could pupils please bring a spoon, 

spud and sack for sporting events. 

Scoil Éanna ag Rith will take place this Thursday 16th June@ 10am.  We hope that the 

weather is kind to us as the children have prepared with great enthusiasm for this event.   

Again, we ask that as many parents as possible come along to join with us to support our 

annual fund raising event.  Walk/jog/run along with your child/ren in an effort to make this 

a memorable event to mark our 10th anniversary.   

County Monaghan Track Event Huge congratulations to all the pupils who participated and represented the school 

in last week’s events.  A fun night was had by all. 

Infant Events over the last two Thursdays we had lovely afternoons where firstly our current infants had a social 

afternoon of poetry and song for their parents.  Secondly we had a visit from our new infant entrants for 2022/23 

and their parents.  Both events were filled with happy and confident children with smiles on their faces, something 

that makes our job one of the best jobs!! 

Home-Based Programme is available again this year for children with complex needs and for those children 

accessing the highest level of SEN support within mainstream.  The deadline for the submission of an eligibility 

application is Thursday 16th June.  For further details, please contact the school. 

3rd Class have created their very own published book called ‘Our Adventurous Stories’.                                                     

It contains a narrative story from each pupil, along with an illustration.  A lovely keepsake                                              

for years to come.  Well done Mrs Milne and 3rd class on a wonderful project.   

6th Class Graduation will take place @ 7pm on Tuesday 21st June for our graduates and their 

families. 

Summer Holidays School will close for all pupils @ 12noon on Friday 24th June.  
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